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Hello, 
I'm writing in regards to the need for increased funding for our education system. We must
invest in our future by providing our youth with the best education possible. Currently the
Beaverton School District, alone with other districts, is estimated to have a major budget
deficit that would mean fewer teachers and larger class sizes. Please consider the detrimental
impact on our youth and our future if education is not made a priority and increase funding for
education. 
Sincerely, 
Stephanie Ciftci
Mother, Nurse, and School Volunteer
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